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Dear Families;  

It’s hard to believe we are entering the last month of our school year. 

We finished Track and Field with students from Grades 4-7 participating.  Thanks to Ms. Rounding, 

Ms. Zhang, Ms. Lee, Mrs. Rosen, Mr. Lai, and Ms. Engst for helping coach our teams. 

 

Many families joined us on May 14 for our Student-led conferences.  Our students were so proud 

to share their hard work with you. 

 

We did a full exit Earthquake Drill on May 22nd.  Thanks to our families for coming and signing out 

your children so we can improve our process. A huge thanks to Mrs. Rosen, Ms. Lee, Ms. Wong, 

Mrs. Klassen, Ms. Mann, Ms. Engst, Ms. Carson, Ms. Saunders, and Mr. Lai who spent hours helping 

to organize this drill.   

Our Grade 7s had a chance to visit Burnaby Central Secondary School and be Wildcats for the 

Day on May 29th. 

It was a lovely ending to the month with our Parent/Guardian Appreciation Tea -thanks our families 

for all you do to support our school! 

Mrs. Moro, Principal 
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  BULLETIN 
 

  

Principal: Mrs. Moro  Acting Head Teacher: Mr. Lai  Temp. Secretary: Ms. Menezes 
    Head Teacher: Ms. Mann  Secretary: Ms. Quickstad 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES IN JUNE: 

 

June 10 – Professional Development Day –No School 

June 12 – Early Dismissal 2:00 

June 14 – Games Day and Early Dismissal 1:00 

June 27 – Last Day of School – 10:00 Dismissal      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       ARE YOU MOVING??   

 

If you are moving or will not be attending 

Buckingham School in September, please notify 

the school office. 

The information is helpful for school planning 

and will ensure the child’s education file is ready 

to be transferred to the appropriate school in 

September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to  Kindergarten Event 

(For our 2024-2025 Kindergartens) 

Friday, June 7 at 1:30 pm 

 
 

The Lost & Found bin is full. Please come and 

have a look to see if your child has lost 

anything. The Lost and Found bin is across the 

hall from the office. 

 

 

 

      There is no PAC meeting in June. 
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Burnaby Public Libraries invite you to join the 

Summer Reading Club! It's free for children of 

all ages. 

• Pick up your reading tracker at any BPL 
location or sign up online 

Registration starts Monday, June 17. 

                  

 

 

http://bcsrc.ca/


 


